
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  February 28, 2020 

Subject: Tobacco Ordinance 
 
Attached is a draft for amendments to the City’s tobacco ordinance to bring the City into 
compliance with the Federal change in legal purchase age from 18 to 21. 
 
The Ordinance was distributed to the City’s tobacco licensees on February 6, 2020 for a 
mandatory 30-day review period.  As of the date of this memorandum, there have been no 
comments received on the proposed changes. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the proposed tobacco ordinance.  If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 


